
 

October 24, 2018 

 

 
NOTICE TO REGISTERED ACCOUNT HOLDERS  

 

 

Re: New Manitoba Car and Truck Rental Association Agreement 

Manitoba Public Insurance and the Manitoba Car and Truck Rental Association (MCTRA) negotiated a 

new agreement. Part of the new agreement includes streamlining rates for third party loss of use across 

Manitoba.  

Rate Information 

Starting December 3, 2018, the rate of $42.00 (plus applicable tax) per day is paid for all third party loss 

of use vehicle classes. 

 Account holders are no longer expected to obtain and provide upgrade reasons for 

vehicles. 

The Claims Processing Unit continues to handle all loss of use requests and payments through the loss of 

use web application. 

Action Required 

Please read the MCTRA agreement and complete the signature sheet acknowledging you agree to the 

terms and conditions of this contract. 

If you cannot access the MCTRA agreement through the link provided, you can view the 
agreement on the MPI Partners website under Policies & Procedures > Rental Vehicle 
Providers > Notices. 

The agreement must be signed by your designated personnel with applicable signing authority. Please 

indicate each registered account on the signature sheet. 

Once the agreement is signed, scan and send a PDF version to, cpusupervisor@mpi.mb.ca by November 

28th, 2018.  Alternatively, you can send the agreement by: 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/MCTRAMPIContractDecember12018.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/default.htm


 Mail to CPU Supervisor  
Bison Drive Service Centre 
15 Barnes Street 
Winnipeg, MB 
R3T 2H9 

 Fax at 204-954-3979 

 

IMPORTANT: by signing this agreement you maintain your registered account with MPI and can 

continue to bill directly through the loss of use web application. If we do not receive your signed 

agreement by November 28th, 2018, your account will be removed from the web application and as a 

result you will be required to manually bill MPI for rental invoices.    

For questions regarding this agreement, please contact Corinne Lagace at 204-985-8770, ext. 8614.  

 

Regards, 

Jeff Sass, on behalf of Manitoba Public Insurance 

 

 

 


